
I am writing to oppose SB 16. If enacted it would erode Oregon’s unique and beneficial land use laws. One only need cross the 
border in to Washington to see the proliferation of “McMansions” on small acreages to see what might be coming. Farmers, 
livestock, and wildlife need open space to thrive, and this bill will allow fragmentation and fencing of our rangeland. It’s a dangerous 
precedent and it should be dispensed with.
Thank you for your consideration.

Roger Applegate


